Grand Jury Report

July-August 2010

We, the members of the July-August 2010 Grand Jury would like to issue a report on

our experience of serving on the Christian County Grand Jury.

The overall experience for this Grand Jury was educational and positive. The

expectations of the Grand Jury as well as the procedures for meeting those expectations were

clearly explained. The Commonwealth's Attorney's Office was very helpful in explaining, and

answering our questions to help us better understand certain areas of the law and legal

process.

Thanks also to Lynn Pryor and Judge Atkins for their support.

We appreciate this opportunity to serve our community, and would like to thank all of

those involved in the in the legal process for working to make our community a safer place.

Date Foreperson